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Public Hearing Scheduled for Tomorrow in Williston Postponed due to Winter Storm 

 
BISMARCK, ND – The North Dakota Public Service Commission (PSC) public hearing for 

the Cherry Creek Pipeline Conversion project that was scheduled for tomorrow (Tuesday, March 6) 
has been postponed due to the winter storm occurring. The hearing was scheduled to start at 9 a.m. 
Central at the Ernie French Center in Williston.  

 
The hearing will be rescheduled and public notices and news announcements will be sent out 

with the rescheduled date.  
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